
Wednesday, December 4, 2024 

The Big Lake Chamber of Commerce & Visitor Center would like to invite you to 

participate in our “Christmas in the Park” on Wednesday, December 4, 2024.  Your 

vendor booth is vital to the success of “Christmas in the Park”. 

All craft & clothing vendors (also Bake Sales) will be set up inside the Community 

Building. Food vendors will be selling outside in the parking area in front of the 

stage.  The vendor booths (10x12) are $40 charge or free to Chamber members. 

Vendor booths will open from 4-9pm.  Booth set up will be from 1-4pm on Wednesday, 

December 4.  All vendors please remember your tables, chairs, Tax ID number, 

extension cords, trash cans and trash bags. Food Vendors will need a health permit.   

Please contact the Big Lake Chamber of Commerce & Visitor Center, before 

Monday, November 18, 2024 to sign up for your booth. Bring application to the 

Chamber/Visitor Center office, 120 N Main or mail to PO Box 905, Big Lake, TX 

76932 

Please help us make this a fun successful event!   

“Christmas in the Park” 

Holiday Shopping at its BEST! 

Loretta Epperson, Director 

 


